
 
From: Kerry Spolum-D'Amato <damato@halunenlaw.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 9:10 AM 
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-
Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Variance for Sound Kerry D'Amato Duddinston/ Smith wedding 
 

Good Morning, 
 
I am a little late to send this email. My apologies I was a bit confused about the process. I just 
wanted to let you all know that I spoke to Scott Endres, Lauren and Justin Heal, Karen and David 
Harje, Christee and Pat Donovan, Valerie Johnson, Neighbors at 500 Grand Hill in the condo, 
Paige and Jay Cowls and Paul Hanson and Steve Reindel. All are ok with the wedding music. 
 
Thank you for you time and attention to this!  
 
 
Kerry Spolum-D'Amato 
Executive Coordinator 
Halunen Law 
80 South 8th Street | IDS Center | Suite 1650 
Minneapolis, MN 55402  
Tel: (612) 605-4098 | Fax: (612) 605-4099 
 


